Marie Todd

From: Seide, Destinie <DSeide@dot.ga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 4.05 PM

To: Wesley Corbitt

Cce: Seide, Destinie; Timothy Callanan; Stephanie Johnson

Subject: P1 0019612_Effingham County_ Indication of Roundabout Support
Attachments: 2024.07.10_0019612_Effingham_Indication of Roundabout Support.docx

Caution: External Message
Good afternoon, Mr. Corbitt

My name is Destinie Seide. | am the GDOT Project Manager for P10019612. You may already be aware, but we are proposing a
roundabout project at SR 17 @ MARLOW ROAD/WESLEY DRIVE.

We are still in the early stages of concept development but want to be sure it is on your radar in case you all receive any
questions from area residents or business owners.

Since this project is federally funded on a state route, GDOT does not expect Effingham County to participate in funding the
design and construction of the roundabout. The DOT does request that Effingham County fund the operation, repair and
maintenance costs of any lighting or lawn care (if applicable) once it has been constructed. Should the project make it beyond
the concept phase, GDOT will work with Effingham County to execute an agreement outlining these responsibilities.

Please let me know if you all would like to set up a meeting to discuss this further. In the meantime, I've attached a copy of our
“Indication of Roundabout Support Letter”, which is just an acknowledgment of your awareness of what’s to come in terms of

responsibility on the county side. If you do not have any questions or concerns, feel free to have the appropriate party sign the
document and send it back.

| hope to hear from you all soon!

Thank You,

Destinie Seide
Project Manager
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600 West Peachtree St. NW

Suite 1550

Atlanta, GA, 30308

[P]404.424.9042

Human trafficking impacts every corner of the globe, including our state and local communities. Georgia DOT is committed to end
human trafficking in Georgia through education enabling its employees and the public to recognize the signs of human trafficking
and how to react in order to help make a change. To learn more about the warning signs of human trafficking, visit
https://doas.ga.gov/human-resources-administration/human-trafficking-awareness/trafficking-in-georgia. To report any suspicious
activity, call the Georgia Human Trafficking Hotline at 866-363-4842. Let's band together to end human trafficking in Georgia.
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